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Prawdzic. In a blue field a red crenellated wall,
from which a golden lion, turned to the left, half-growing, holding
a black ring in its front paws, its tail is visible; Helm
adornment: an identical lion , but almost fully raised, with the
ring, also turned to the left. This coat of arms, but without the
ring, was carried on the Rhine by Count Andreas Dinheim, who at the
time of King Boleslaw Krzywousty took part in his campaigns with
distinction and then stayed in Poland, where he married the only
daughter of Jan Prawda, a magistrate of Gostyn, who brought him the
Szczawin and Trabki estates. The main coat of arms of his wife was
an iron ring, which he now added to his coat of arms as an
augmentation, placing this ring in the paws of the lion. After the
name Prawda, this new coat of arms was called Prawdzic. However,
sometimes the field is also silver, the lion is also probably
turned to the right, and the lion as a helmet decoration is
probably replaced by three ostrich feathers. This coat of arms is
used by:



Arciszewski, Baranowski, Bereza, Beski, Betkowski,
Biedkowski, Bieganski, Bielski, Bietkowski, Bogacki, Bratkowski,
Bratoszewski, Brochocki, Brochowski, Brudzynski, Brzeski,
Bujaczewski, Bulakowski, Chotomski, Chrybski, Cichrowski,
Ciemiewski, Ciernniewski, Ciemnoleski, Cybulski, Czebnowski,
Czeczotka, Debolecki, Debski, Dinheim, Domiechowski, Dominikowski,
Dzialowski, Dzwonowski, Filipowicz, Galeski, Gidzinski,
Gielbutowski, Gockowski, Goczalkowski, Golebiowski, Gotemberski,
Golynski, Gorazdowski, Gorowski, Gorzuchowski, Gosczewski, Gosk,
Goski, Gos tomski , Gowarzewski, Gowaszewski, Gradomski, Gradowski,
Gratta, Grek, Grekowicz, Grodzanowski, Gromnicki, Grudowski, Gruja,
Grzymultowski, Gulcz, Gulezewski, Gylowski, Hunowski, Ilowsski,
Izbicki, Lzbinski, Jablonkowski, Jarczewski, Kargoszynski,
Karlowski, Kaski, Kinicki , Kinierski, Kobelski, Kobylnicki,
Kokeli, Kokorski, Konojacki, Konsiadzki, Kornacki, Kozerski,
Kruszynski, Kryski, Kucharski, Kukalski, Kuklinowski, Kuklinski,
Kurski, Ku Szelewski, Lasciewski, Laszewski, Latalski, Leszkowski,
Lewandowski, Lichtyan, Lutomski, Labiszynski, Lahiszewski,
Lahiszynski, Lakoszynski, Laszcz, Layszczewski, Lazniewski,
Lukomski, Luszczewski, Makosiej, Mankowski, Meciszewski, Mekarski,
Micowski, Misiewski, Mlocki, Molski, Mukanski, Narolski,
Nieborowski, Nieborski, Nieledewski, Niemierza, Nieminski,
Niszczycki, Nosielski, Obalkowski, Obodynski, Obrociwor,
Obrowiecki, 0lszewski, Oryszowski, Pakoslawski, Pakosz, Palucki,
Parties, Parys, Piwo, Plocki, Poczernicki, Policki, Porycki,
Posienicki, Prawda, Pruski, Puiss, Radzanowski, Rauschke,
Rokitnicki, Romocki, Rubczynski, Rudzki, Ruszkowski, Rymaszewski,
Rynarzewski, Sarbiewski, Sedlnicki, Sekowski, Sicinski,
Sierakowski, Sierpski, Slugocki, Smarzewski, Smijkowski,
Smitkowski, Sojacinski, Sokolowski, Sollohub, Sowinski,
Stepankowski, Strozewski, Strzalkowski, Strzemilecki, Strzyiowski,
Szamota, Szczawinski, Szedzinski, Szopicki, Szubski, Szymakowski,
Tarzecki, Thullie, Tomislavski, T rampski, Tuczampski, Wichrowski,
Wierzbowski, Wilski, Wiszczycki, Wistoslawski, Wlodek, Wolski,
Wolczek, Wolkochowski, Wozniakowski, Wrzedzinski, Wszelaczynski,
Wysocki, Wyszomierski, Zabicki, Zajaczkowski, Zaleski, Zaremba,
ZeIenski, Zmichowski, Zubczewski, Zubowski.





Arciszewski, coat of arms of Prawdzic (Vol. 2 p.
34-35)



Arciszewski of the Prawdzic Coat of Arms . Tobiasz
Arciszewski had two sons, Krzysztof castellan from Przemyśl,
starost from Kamieniecki, general of crown artillery and Piotr,
castellan from Sanocki, starost from Pilźnieński, royal colonel,
and one daughter, Elżbieta to Ezra [S . 35] Domaradzki
Jastrzebczyk. These two brothers, after leaving Poland, were famous
abroad, one of them was an admiral in the Dutch fleet.



Krasicki adds: About the Arciszewskis of the
Prawdzic coat of arms, that is the handwriting of the Prussian
families from the Bible. Heidel. - Paweł Arciszewski with Sr. Mrs.
Anna, Princess of Sweden, and in Sweden and here in Poland he
gloriously won the champion; that of King Sigismund III. He
accepted his tribute for his merits and, having settled on the
Buchowakh estate, performed his functions as an envoy and deputy.
The misfortune of this house was greatly mitigated when the cruel
and shameful murders of Kasper Brzezyński, Eliasz Arciszewski and
Krzysztof robbed him of his honesty. They rewarded it with great
works, then in France, the Netherlands and India. - Krzysztof in
the Netherlands against the Spanish troops of the Polish nation,
the first admiral and general, having left Fernambuk by storm, won
the opposing fleets at sea. - E1iasz spent a good time with the
Danish and French kings, with the fame of his name. Finally both of
them were restored to their first honor by a parliamentary decree
for their great services. - In the Pomeranian Voivodeship there is
a village Arciszew, probably the nest of this house.




Titel



Baranowski of
the Prawdzic Coat of Arms (Vol. 2 p. 62-63)



Baranowski of the Prawdzic Coat of Arms in the
Lubelskie Voivodeship. Neither Paprocki nor Okolski wrote about it.
They have their origins in Kaskie, one of whom began writing
Baranowski from Baranów's possession. Jan stolnik Bracławski and
Aleksander reg . 1632. Mikołaj Soc. Jesus reigning [p. 63]
Krasnystaw College ceased to live on earth: Lublin College saw its
considerable generosity. Franciszek and Mikołaj from the Czersk
region, Jan from the Warsaw region signed the election of August
II.
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Bereza of the
Prawdzic Coat of Arms (Vol. 2 p. 106)



Bereza of the Prawdzic Coat of Arms . Landowners of
the Lubelskie Voivodeship. Neither Paprocki nor Okolski wrote about
it. Jan Jacek Bereza reg . 1686.




Beski of the Prawdzic Coat of Arms (Vol. 2 p. 111)



Beski of the Prawdzic Coat of Arms . Named after
Belek in Chełm country. One of them settled in the Kraków
Voivodeship after fathering a son Walenty from Powęzowska. In the
Chełm region, Walenty was left standing with Maksymilian. The son
of Mikołaj from Nowosielecka, a hetman-lieutenant, his wife
Podgórska fought in Moscow for four years.
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Bętkowski of the
Prawdzic coat of arms (vol. 2 p. 111)



Bętkowski of the Prawdzic Coat of Arms . Neither
Paprocki nor Okolski wrote about it. Stanisław, the writer
Wyszogrodzki, had a son, Jan, and a daughter, Zofia, with Benedykt
Zaborowski. Jan in Łęczyca Voivodeship in 1630. Stanisław in
Rawskie Voivodeship in 1670. Jędrzej from Sieradzkie, Jakub and Jan
from Poznańskie, Wojciech from Inowrocławski, Stanisław, Józef and
Michał from Brzaski. Kujawski signed with the election of Augustus
II. Adam in the Wołyń Voivodeship had Teofila Borejkowna, with her
three sons, Benedykt, Michał and Piotr, and a daughter
Marianna.



Some people call them Bentkowskie, but it seems
that they are one and the same house with the Bętkowskie. -
Krasicki in the footnotes to the herbs of Niesiecki hosts them in
Wielkopolska and adds in 1750 Bentkowski, a colonel of the crown
forces of the foreign autorament. - 1778. Stefan, the Treasurer of
Brzeski-Kujawski. - Łukasz stolnik Stężycki. - In the Brzesko
Voivodeship, oboźny Roch Bentkowski, 1778. - Also Zygmunt
Bętkowski, the town regent of Łucki 1776 - N. Bętkowski, castellan,
his son, colonel in the crown army. - Wielądek also in heraldry
under the name Bentkowski, in addition to those quoted by Krasicki,
adds: Ignacy Bentkowski signed the charter of P. Litewski's general
confederation in Vilnius on April 28, 1794 - Łukasz (already
mentioned above), first butler von Stężycki, then Staroste, Knight
of the Order of Honour. - Hyacinth, the provincial judge of
Stężycki, a knight of the Order of St. Stanislaus. -
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Biedkowski of
the Prawdzic Coat of Arms (Vol. 2 p. 133-134)



Biedkowski of the Prawdzic Coat of Arms .
Bartłomiej Paprocki and Okolski from him appropriated this coat of
arms. He quotes from this house of Stanisław, the land clerk of
Wyszogrodzki, and two of Queen Anne's courtiers. But Łukasz
Paprocki in the book Łaski Cudowne fol. 27. Półkozicami
Bietkowskich writes and says that from this house Paweł was the
Płock archdeacon and clerk, pastor of the Collegiate Church of St.
Michał and S. Katarzyna in Płock, who paid the mortal debt in 1633.
Starowolski in Monum. he wrote the tombstone of his posterity.
Stanisław Malborski, town writer, [p. 134] signed the election of
Jan Kazimierz. Unless the Biedkowskis are Prawdzicowie, the others
Bietkowscy Półkozicowie.
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Bieganski of the
Prawdzic Coat of Arms (Vol. 2 p. 137-138)



Bieganski of the Prawdzic Coat of Arms . Neither
Paprocki nor Okolski wrote about it. Bieganów The nest of this
house, not only in Poland but also in the Lithuanian principality.
Stanisław, Jan Kazimierz, two Jerzychs applied for the election of
Władysław IV. Wacław to Jan Kazimierz from Wileński. Józef from
Minski. Piotr Kazimierz, representative of Połock from Połock, who
was also a judge in this election of the Compositi Judicii Varsav.
constant fol. 7th and then Chamberlain Polotsky commissioned
commissioner to cross the port to Konigsberg Constit. anno 1653.
fol. 20. Kazimierz Władysław, first land clerk, then marshal
Bracławski, commissioner of two parliaments, then to the
demarcation of Kurland from the land of Bracławska, then to the
treasury court: in recognition of his merits he was awarded the
eternal Tenuta Czernatycze times, which also belong to earthly
goods [p. 138] in the district near Głębokie he was taken prisoner
in Moscow, where he died and left descendants. Waclaw served with
Koniecpolski. -
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Andrzej from
Bieganowo Biegański, signed at the General Congress near Olkiniki
in 1700 from Orszański County. - Kazimierz Władysław marshal,
commissar and deputy Bracławski from 1701. - This year Jan
Kazimierz from Bieganowo, court starost of the Starodubowski
district, commissar and deputy of the Bracławski district. -
Michał, the pastor of Kijowski and Warmiński, around 1763. At that
time, Józef of Bieganów, cupbearer of Bracławski and then of the
Lower Table, signed the deed of the general union of W.Ks. in
Vilnius 1764, April 28. - Ibid. Krzysztof Biegański, SB from
Oszmiański district added his signature. - Heraldry by Wiel Bielski
of the Prawdzic Coat of Arms (Vol. 2 p. 148-149)



Bielski of the Prawdzic Coat of Arms . Are they
written with Biały, her nickname Wolski? Kraków Voivodeship and the
Wieluń Land are their homeland. The house is famous by the name of
Marcin Bielski, a Polish historian, from Lech to Sigismund III. he
dragged his story, written in his native language? Kromer walked
down the path. He completed this story after his father's death in
1595, and his son Joachim Bielski published it in 1597? This royal
secretary from the Seym of 1590 was a deputy of the constituent
lustration of the Lubomsky Starostia. fol. 589 and 1595 deputy to
the Crown Tribunal, as he himself says in fol. 756. A man of great
skill in various teachings, do you know this from some of his
writings? he wrote in Latin verses Carmen gratulatorium in 4 to
Piotr Dunin to the bishop of Płock, he did the same at the
coronation of Sigismund III. and at the same wedding act the
panegyric Soluta Oratione scattered: to a weapon no less than his
able hand, which he defended on various occasions for his homeland:
why then the most glorious? that he had grasped what heretical
novelties of his youth, in which he had revealed himself better in
his adult years, without looking back at his friend's whispers, he
soberly renounced. By Marianna Borzechowska? his two daughters?
Anna married Krzysztof Rarowski, the second married Jan
Konarzewski, how many sons? Daniel and Stefan, who had profaned the
church in Poremb by heretics, restored the Catholics and adorned
them with the church apparatus. He had four sons: Stanisław and
Piotr, in the preaching monastery, which he dedicated to the
service of God; and his health of the whole country, for which he
suffered considerable wounds in several campaigns as a
reward.



Krasicki adds in the footnotes: Joachim Bielski,
son of Marcin, was born from Siemikowska, coat of arms of Oksza, as
Biel recalls about himself in the history of his publication. Side.
99. - The Bielskis recently settled in Rus, two brothers; of these,
the elder left two sons: the crown court hunter. who had
descendants from Halinska Starosta Winnicka, Stępkowska, [p. 149]
Dziedoszycka, Trembinska. - Starost Rapsztyński's (Bogusław,
according to Wielądek) younger brother, after his father,
multiplied the industry of excellent economy with considerable
substance, buying large estates such as: Podhajce, Uście and other
estates in the voivodship. Ruskie: He had behind him 1o
Ostrorożanka, 2o Bekierska and with them numerous descendants,
daughters: from Ostrorożanka followed Dominika Hiński - from the
second Skarbek, Dulska, Kalinowska, Krasicka and Marianna. - Her
great-uncle's brother, the Lemberg ensign, one of his sisters for
Skarbek, the other for Urbanski. Their aunt Bielski was 1st Voto
for Chorczewski, castellan 2o for Mniszek, the head of Przemyśl.
1778. Franciszek Bielski, Burgrave Przedecki. - Antoni, the
Chełmski bailiff. - The above-mentioned Bielski ensign from Lwowski
had two sons and one daughter for Małachowski. -



Wielądek claims in the heraldry that the Bielski
House is also in the Rawskie Voivodeship, but does not know which
coat of arms they belong to. Of these, in 1734 Bogusław, the
Starost of Rapsztyński, wrote to the Union of the Ruthenian
Province. - Adam von Obrachcice Bielski, ensign of the Lvov region,
registered for the election of Stanisław August as king of the
Ruski voivodeship. - Jan Sariusz de Olbrachcice Bielski and
Wojciech signed this with the election of 1764. Florian Prawdzic
Bielski was a voivodeship deputy in 17681. Lublin. - Anthony, the
royal court hunter. - Kobrinsky the bridge builder. -



ądek. –
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Bietkowski, coat
of arms of Prawdzic (Vol. 11 p. 31)



Bietkowski of the Prawdzic Coat of Arms .
Małachowski remembers them.
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Bogacki of the
Prawdzic Coat of Arms (Vol. 2 p. 190)



Bogacki, coat of arms of Prawdzic . The Mazowieckie
Voivodeship is flourishing: Stanisław Bogacki, castellan from
Ciechanów, married his daughter Wacław Brzeski, elder from Płock.
Mikołaj, the brother of Stanisław, the Mazovian Voivode in 1478,
two daughters, one after Stanisław Łękowski, who was Marshal of the
Boryszowski Archbishop of Gniezno, the other Anna after Maciej
Kłodziński, the Starost of Błońsk.
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Bratoszewski of
the Prawdzic Coat of Arms (Vol. 2 p. 288)



Bratoszewski of the Prawdzic Coat of Arms . Neither
Paprocki nor Okolski wrote about it; Landowners Łęczycki and Rawski
write from Bratoszewice. Of these, Jan Kazimierz from Łęczycki was
Marcin, Jan III. Louis and Stanislaus. Samuel the Gostyński
provincial clerk, Rawski deputy to the Crown Court in 1714. Jan the
Gostyński provincial clerk in 1722.
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Brochocki, coat
of arms of Prawdzic (Vol. 2 p. 293)



Brochocki, Prawdzic Coat of Arms . I understand
that they wrote themselves as Brochowski before because they are
from the Szczawiński family, and the Prawdzic family is like the
Brochowski family, which I will talk about in a moment: however,
later the Brochocki family started writing. Of these Brochocki
families, Marcin signed the choice of Jan Kazimierz. Samuel the
treasurer of Zakrotimski from the land of Nurska. Marcin and Szymon
from Płock August II Michał, the cupbearer of Żytomierski, Samuel's
son, had, I think, Joanna Gralewska behind him. Died childless in
1723.



Bartłomiej Prawdzic Brochocki fathered Agata
Surzyńska Stanisław, who left behind Andrzej Jasiński a daughter
Salomea with Apolonia Wolska of the Prus coat of arms. - Heraldry
of Wielądek.
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Brochowski of
the Prawdzic Coat of Arms (Vol. 2 p. 293-294)



Brochowski of the Prawdzic Coat of Arms . They come
from the Szczawiński family because Jędrzej, son of Nasiegniew
Szczawiński, from the estates of Brochów, which he received, was
the first to write with Brochowski. In addition Jędrzej, to
Bielski, fol. 302. King Jagiełło was dismissed from Morąg Castle
after this famous distress in Grunwald in 1410. That is why the
Brochowski family from Szczawin is writing today. In the later
period of Zygmunt I the carpenter Jan Brochowski flourished [p.
294] Gostyński, of whom he was commissioner, deputy to the royal
estate Miedniewice: about which the king's letter in MS.
Petricovia. Dadzibog Brochowski, cantor from Płock, Jan Scholastic
from Kraków, Jan Stolnik Liwski. Jan Wojski Warszawski, I read in
Magnitude. Lasoc. Jakub castellan from Zakroczymski from
Firlejówna, royal treasurer, daughter Jadwiga, together with
Franciszek Konstanty Lipski of coat of arms from Łada, castellan
from Rawski, the second with Jarosław Ligęza Stamirowski. The sons
of the same two, Jan, the castellan of Zakroczym from the Sejm in
1623. Commissar for the separation of Podlaskie from the Lithuanian
province of Brzeg Constit. fol. 11. Is evidenced by the second
constitution in 1633. fol. The 48th died in 1647 from Krystyna
Nadarzyńska, the castellan of Wiska, he inherited his three sons,
Felicjan, Adam and Stanisław. Felicjan, country writer Zakroczym,
deputy of the Crown Court 1643. from Malbork, member of the Seym
1647. from there commissioner for the payment of the Smolensk
infantry, Constit. fol. 23. His daughter Agnieszka confided in
Albrycht Adrian Lasocki, castellan of Inowrocław. Adam Brochowski
was the first land clerk of Sochaczewski, soon ensign, then
castellan. His daughter Konstancja united for life with Adam
Lasocki from the coat of arms of Dołęga, the castellan of
Wyszogród. The historian Fulden lib. 5. story. Pufendorf lib. 2. Of
great scholarship and experienced valour, which he also describes
with his embassy to the King of Sweden in 1655: he places his
speech there in good spirit and style. In 1641 he was commissioner
of the Sejm to settle border disputes between the Masovian
Voivodeship and the Duchy of Prussia of Constit. fol. 20. Second
time from Sejm 1638 to lustration of Bytowski and Lemburski
districts. constant fol. 11. Stanisław in Jaworów is waiting for
the last day, he will be buried there. He was a captain in memory
of the rebellious Cossacks and Gustav the King of Sweden.
Krzysztof, the second son of Jakub, the eunuch Zakroczymski, about
whom the constitution of 1647, fol. 30. testified that on the Bzura
River, he built the bridge for convenience; he should be a man,
with smooth speech and bravery in public offices, embassies to
foreign nations, important: he was land clerk in Zakroczym: his son
Jan Franciszek, Starost von Liwski, deputy of the Seym in 1662. He
is mentioned in the constitution of 1676 mentioned. 54th Chief
Lieutenant of the Crown Army.
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Brudzyński of
the Prawdzic Coat of Arms (Vol. 2 p. 318-320)



Brudzyński of the Prawdzic Coat of Arms . In
Wielkopolska they took over this name from the Brudzyna estate from
the Latalski family. Stefan Brudzyński, still at the time of King
Kazimierz Jagiellonowicz, in that unfortunate battle near Chojnice,
with his knightly courage that broke through numerous enemy ranks,
against Barlcer Zegański, the prince, struck him so hard that at
that moment he fell dead on the ground fell square, as Stefan
himself surrounded by his men, he died there: both bodies will be
found below him on a battlefield. Jakub Łowczy "Fuchs died in 1490.
From Sędziwoj Czarnkowski, castellan of Santocki, in 1485. The
village was bought by the order, his daughter Popowska, who lived a
hundred years and more. Wojciech, son of Jakub, courtier of King
Alexander and Zygmunt I. of such great powers, according to
Bielski, fol at the royal court, where he and Władysław Czarnowski,
the Łęczyca voivode, did not harm his piety in the least.Poznań
schools, and then Kalisz schools, he seemed to surpass all in
science and virtue, a model of modesty, a mirror of the piety of
being the first to good.Once when he swept with the congregation,
he said it was so fine for him that he would be glad to be in that
office all his life if he could.He seemed a more peculiar
submission, gentleness and innate kindness. Serving Mass, never
leaving the first one, escaping the hustle and bustle at home,
holding back hard words, being slow with the elderly all encouraged
him. Becoming ill, He suffered severe pains, and he himself
suffered misunderstandings from the medical community, because he
had to endure all this patiently with the joy of his face and the
splendor of his mind that he and the elders were admired [p. 320]
should spice things up. The other, entangled in evil cupids after
touching his coffin, loathed his carnal inclinations and lit a
cigarette to live a clean life. P. Morawski Palaestra Pietatis fol.
221. Story. Collegii Caliss. Brudzyński's canon of Kraków took
leave of this world in 1690. History of the Collegii Cracoviensis.
Krystyna a Cistercian nun in Ołobok in 1672. Wacław Jan, Antoni and
Stanisław Brudzyński in Inowrocław Province in 1697. Paweł,
Wojciech and Mikołaj in Płock Province. 320] should spice things
up. The other, entangled in evil cupids after touching his coffin,
loathed his carnal inclinations and lit a cigarette to live a clean
life. P. Morawski Palaestra Pietatis fol. 221. Story. Collegii
Caliss. Brudzyński's canon of Kraków took leave of this world in
1690. History of the Collegii Cracoviensis. Krystyna a Cistercian
nun in Ołobok in 1672. Wacław Jan, Antoni and Stanisław Brudzyński
in Inowrocław Province in 1697. Paweł, Wojciech and Mikołaj in
Płock Province. 320] should spice things up. The other, entangled
in evil cupids, after touching his coffin, disgusted with carnal
addiction and lit a cigarette for a pure life. P. Morawski
Palaestra Pietatis fol. 221. Story. Collegii Caliss. Brudzyński's
canon of Kraków took leave of this world in 1690. History of the
Collegii Cracoviensis. Krystyna a Cistercian nun in Ołobok in 1672.
Wacław Jan, Antoni and Stanisław Brudzyński in Inowrocław
Governorate in 1697. Paweł, Wojciech and Mikołaj in Płock
Governorate.




Titel



Brzeski of the
Prawdzic Coat of Arms (Vol. 2 p. 328-329)



Brest coat of arms by Prawdzic . A house with
Nieborowskie and Kobylnickie in Płock Voivodeship, therefore some
of them write from Nieborów, others from Białoszewo. Brzeski
Kmaczoła with the army of the Dukes of Mazovia sent to the Tatars,
defeated by them: his son Jan, the Starost from Płock, blessed with
four sons, the first of whom was Feliks, the Mazowiecki Voivode,
the Starost from Ciechanów , signed a decree of the Mazovian states
against heretics in 1525. The second Paweł, Okolski him writes the
Staroste from Łomża, I read it on the decree signed by the
Chamberlain of Ciechanów. The third Wacław, the Starost from Płock.
There were four sons of Feliks, Łukasz, Canon Płocki, [p. 329]
Stanisław, the knightly husband in the camp, grew old, and since he
was wounded in the face of needlessness, he was then called an axe.
Jan from Lubicka left his son Stanisław, the standard-bearer of
Wyszogrodzki, a man well-deserved in the needs of his homeland,
from whom six sons remained. Stępkowska bore Alex four children,
Jakub, Stanisław, Dana and Feliks, of whom Stanisław was canon of
Płock in 1648. Von Wacław, the Starost of Płock, Jędrzej was a
brave man on various occasions, then he chose the priesthood. His
brother Feliks, to whom Zaleska gave birth to Paweł, Jędrzej and
Zawisza. Jan of Popielska had Wojciech and Mikołaj, from these
Wojciech of Białoszewo Władysław IV Wojciech of Nieborów Jan
Kazimierz, Alexander Jan III. signed elections. Brzeski, daughter
of a flag bearer, wife of Gulczewski. Fern. Helmet. fol. 252. From
Wacław, the Starost of Płock, Jędrzej was a valiant husband on
several occasions, then he chose the priesthood. His brother
Feliks, to whom Zaleska gave birth to Paweł, Jędrzej and Zawisza.
Jan of Popielska had Wojciech and Mikołaj, from these Wojciech of
Białoszewo Władysław IV Wojciech of Nieborów Jan Kazimierz,
Alexander Jan III. signed elections. Brzeski, daughter of a flag
bearer, wife of Gulczewski. Fern. Helmet. fol. 252. From Wacław,
the Starost of Płock, Jędrzej was a valiant husband on several
occasions, then he chose the priesthood. His brother Feliks, to
whom Zaleska gave birth to Paweł, Jędrzej and Zawisza. Jan of
Popielska had Wojciech and Mikołaj, from these Wojciech of
Białoszewo Władysław IV Wojciech of Nieborów Jan Kazimierz,
Alexander Jan III. signed elections. Brzeski, daughter of a flag
bearer, wife of Gulczewski. Fern. Helmet. fol. 252.



About Brzeskie, also Prawdzice Kojałowicz in MS.
writes that Paweł Brzeski had Głuchowska behind him, by whom he had
four sons: Paweł, Adam Stolnik Piński, Samuel the Teaser Piński and
Wawrzyniec Ensign von Wyszogrodzki. Paweł fathered eight sons, Jan
and Krzysztof, both of whom died young. Rafał enjoyed himself at
court. Peter was captured by the Tatars near Białocerkw. Malchior
who was killed by the Swedes at Krosno. Aleksandra and Jędrzej who
fell near Warsaw. Marcin, he died young. Two daughters of the same
Paweł, Anna followed Jędrzej Rychlicki in the province of Lublin
and Zofia. Adam stolnik Piński, who sent an embassy from his circle
to Hetman Zaporowski from Chmielnik, died, he was followed by
Zuzanna Jordanovna née Krakowski, from whom he gave his daughter
Krystyna to Przeradowski, Nowogrodzki's deputy. He had second wife
Cecylia Wojnianka, the elder Merecka, by whom he had two sons, Jan
and Aleksander, and three daughters. Samuel the Czemnik Piński took
Dawgirdowna from the Human County, she gave him a son, Paweł, and
three daughters. Wawrzyniec, Wyszogrodzki's ensign, had a son,
Józef, who was killed in distress by the Swedes near Warsaw. Jan
the Hunter Wyszogrodzki, whose sons from Mostowska are Jakub and
Maciej and daughter Konstancja Gozdowska. Jędrzej Brzeski, five
sons of Swedes were beaten. Jan Brzeski Gorny, née Maliszewska, had
two sons, Maciej and Franciszek, and two daughters. Adam, Samuel
and Wojciech in Warsaw. the one who fell in distress with the
Swedes near Warsaw. Jan the Hunter Wyszogrodzki, whose sons from
Mostowska are Jakub and Maciej and daughter Konstancja Gozdowska.
Jędrzej Brzeski, five sons of Swedes were beaten. Jan Brzeski
Gorny, née Maliszewska, had two sons, Maciej and Franciszek, and
two daughters. Adam, Samuel and Wojciech in Warsaw. the one who
fell in distress with the Swedes near Warsaw. Jan the Hunter
Wyszogrodzki, whose sons from Mostowska are Jakub and Maciej and
daughter Konstancja Gozdowska. Jędrzej Brzeski, five sons of Swedes
were beaten. Jan Brzeski Gorny, née Maliszewska, had two sons,
Maciej and Franciszek, and two daughters. Adam, Samuel and Wojciech
in Warsaw.
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Cebulski of the
Prawdzic Coat of Arms (Vol. 11 p. 65)



Cebulski of the Prawdzic Coat of Arms .
Kuropatnicki and others write Cybulskiemi. In the 1764
Constitution, Piotr von Cebulina Cebulski of Rawskie Province
signed the election of Stanisław August as king among the
suffragettes. Also Nikodem Cebulski, then bailiff in the Czersk
region. - Her. A lot of.




hrybski, coat of arms Prawdzic (Vol. 3 p. 91)



Chrybski of the Prawdzic Coat of Arms . Neither
Paprocki nor Okolski wrote about it. Jakub Chrybski in 1578, a
field collector in the Constitut province of Poznań. fol. 352.
Chrybska, Smuszewski's wife, castellan of Santocki, coat of arms of
Prawdzic. A sermon by Hippolytus Stojkowski.
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Ciemniewski,
coat of arms of Prawdzic (Vol. 3 p. 117-119)



Ciemniewski of the Prawdzic Coat of Arms . Neither
Paprocki nor Okolski wrote about it. They come from the Radzanowski
family, which is why they write from Radzanów on another day.
Krzysztof Ciemniewski left two sons, Stanisław and Jan, and a
daughter, Sobiejuska. Stanisław von Elżbieta Wilkanowska, the
castellan of Wyszogrodzka, fathered Kazimierz, a son and a
daughter, Zofia Wojciech Krasiński, with the Ślepowron coat of arms
of castellan Sierpski. Jan had a lifelong friendship with
Sobiejuska. Kazimierz Cześnik Ciechanowski in 16741. Antoni had
left Gowarczewska in the Chełm region. Paweł Ciemniewski, Warwar
officer, left three sons, Władysław, who gave birth to Jakub with
Łosiowna without children. Wojciech, who with Narzymska, castellan
of Warsaw, Stanisław and Franciszek, treasurer of Zakroczym. Jana,
who with Barbara Ostaszewska, the treasurer of Ciechanowska,
Kazimierz and Fra [p. 118]



In the Heraldry, Wielądek gives a detailed account
of this family and informs that the genealogy of Niesiecki is
incorrect in many places, and presents the information given to him
as follows: Brothers and their nephew Jan from Rodzanów, who
registered and divided the town of Uchnów in Bełskie Voivodeship in
1514. From Andrzej came the Niszczycki family, Jakub childless, and
Jan from Rodzanów Ciemniewski, fathered Piotr, from whom four sons
came: 1. Tomasz childless. 2. John, by whom Krzysztof. 3. Jacob. 4.
Stanisław, who with Wilkanowska, the castellan of Warsaw, fathered
a daughter, Zofia Wojciech Krasiński, the castellan of Sierpski,
and two sons: Jan, by whom Antoni, and Kazimierz Cześnik
Ciechanowski, he left only one son by Paweł, the Warwar officer of
Warsaw, by whom a daughter, Anna, Jan Narzymski, the castellan of
Warsaw, [p. 119] Following his private life or his own benefit, he
always told the truth in all circumstances and matters. Let the
speeches and phrases he left at the same Grodno Seym be
contemporary and posterity, a science, a model and an example of
how every citizen with sincere affection, without private interest
or profit, be favorable and loyal to his homeland can. This short
word, the living testimony of this work, (Wielądek) honestly leaves
such a noble husband an incomparable eternal memory. - 119]
Following his private life or his own benefit, he always told the
truth in all circumstances and matters. Let the speeches and
phrases he left at the same Grodno Seym be contemporary and
posterity, a science, a model and an example of how every citizen
with sincere affection, without private interest or profit, be
favorable and loyal to his homeland can. This short word, the
living testimony of this work, (Wielądek) honestly leaves such a
noble husband an incomparable eternal memory. - 119] Following his
private life or his own benefit, he always told the truth in all
circumstances and matters. Let the speeches and phrases he left at
the same Grodno Seym be contemporary and posterity, a science, a
model and an example of how every citizen with sincere affection,
without private interest or profit, be favorable and loyal to his
homeland can. This short word, the living testimony of this work,
(Wielądek) honestly leaves such a noble husband an incomparable
eternal memory. - without private interest and profit for those who
are kind and loyal to their homeland. This short word, the living
testimony of this work, (Wielądek) honestly leaves such a noble
husband an incomparable eternal memory. - without private interest
and profit for those who are kind and loyal to their homeland. This
short word, the living testimony of this work, (Wielądek) honestly
leaves such a noble husband an incomparable eternal memory.
-



Krasicki adds: 1778. Michał Ciemniewski, the head
of Ciechanowski. - Jan Ciechanowski, district judge. - Ciemniewski
School. Piar. religious. - In Ruskie Voivodeship, Maciej
Ciemniewski, Chełmski Cup. -
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Cybulski of the
Prawdzic Coat of Arms (Vol. 3 p. 156)



Cybulski of the Prawdzic Coat of Arms , in Masovian
Voivodeship. Aleksy or Aleksander Cybulski, Wyszogrodzki's deputy,
signed a decree against heretics in Łubieńsk. in Vitis Episc. place
the same or another judge of Wyszogrodzki in 1564. about which the
fol. 67. He had five sons, Jan Wojski Wyszogrodzki, Constit. 1569
.fol . 172. and 1581. fols. 395. Maciej, the castellan of
Wyszogród, signed Infeudat's letter. in Prus. 1578. Jędrzej the
Teacup by Wyszogrodzki. Adam Canon of Płock. Feliks, who settled in
Kraków, and his daughter Anna succeeded Jan Wróblewski,
Wyszogrodzki's subordinate. Alexius' brother Adam fathered two
sons, Jakub and Tadeusz, Tilde of Daughters. Zofia agreed with
Marcin Nieborski, subordinate of Wyszogrodzki, Katarzyna and Jakub
Nieborski. Captain of Szymon in 1658. Komput Wojska. Sebastian, Jan
and Jędrzej in Rawskie Province in 1674.



Jan Cybulski, Court Marshal of Wyszogród 1580.
Mateusz from Witebskie Voivodeship, Orszański District, Dominik,
Jerzy and Tadeusz Cybulski from Oszmiański District wrote in 1700
at the general congress at Olkiniki of citizens of W. Ks. Ignacy
Cybulski from the Bielsko region has registered for the election of
Stanisław August Król. Nikodem Cybulski, bailiff in the Czersk
region, lived at that time. - Heraldry of Wielądek.




Titel



Dębołęcki of the
Prawdzic coat of arms (vol. 3 p. 329)



Dębołęcki of the Prawdzic Coat of Arms . A district
with Konojadzkie as attested by MS. About the Prussian families,
Okolski also left them in his place, a leak under Topór's coat of
arms says that Jakub Konojadzki, the former Dębołęcki (or others
write them Dębołęski), behind was Decius' wife Barbara
Wielko-Organczyk from Kraków. The town books of Ostrzeszów with the
transaction of this house were recorded in 1602. Jędrzej by Konojad
Dębołęcki 1633. Published in a Polish poem: Das Wróżbit boju
Moscow. Fr. Wojciech of the Franciscan Order, the Doctor, published
in Warsaw in 1633: The Declaration of the One State in the World,
in which he shows that the Kingdom of Poland is the oldest in
Europe.



The same Wojciech Dębołęcki Franciszkam, in the
book mentioned here, calls himself the general of the community of
redeeming prisoners. In addition to this book, he wrote a larger
one, the lecture of which is only the content, as he says in his
preface to the Polish nation: "All of you, I ask the new gentleman
(Władysław IV.) for a contribution to the Speculum Istoricum
Universalis Istoriae, das I will announce for the Latin world in
language.” -Krasicki.
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Dębski of the
Prawdzic Coat of Arms (Vol. 3 p. 331-332)



Dębski of the Prawdzic Coat of Arms , in Płock
Voivodeship. Marcin Dębski by P. Kasper Nahajus Soc. He was drawn
into church unity, he promised God to establish and grant the
church, but having already begun a promise, he escaped his hand,
bruised by a dangerous disease, full of delight he stood before a
tribunal of God's judge , further which he was sentenced to a dark
prison. Meanwhile an old priest began to contribute to him, on
whose authority he was released from the terrace, when they asked
him what his faith was, he replied I believe what the priest taught
me. He was at that time and he was standing there next to the
judge, nothing could be certain that Fr. Kasper Nahajus, his
teacher in spirit: what the judge did: but the priest did not teach
you that, so that once God-given vows were not kept or should be
neglected! There was great fear at these words, and fear came upon
him, and it began to confuse him [p. 332] regiments, praises
Paprocki fol. 417. Marcin, the Płocki prince, Stanisław the Płocki
cupbearer, 1606. Deputies from Płock to Rokoszanów. Wojciech 1632.
Marcin 1674. John III. he signed with a choice of Płock.



N. Dębski in the Goltzowna Land of Ciechanów had a
son, Adam, and the Starost from Lipnica, the heir in Dembsk, freed
this property from someone else's property: he had sons from Adam
and Jędrzej from Elżbieta Mokowna: three daughters, Barbara,
Marianna and Ludwika. - Border enforcement officer Maciej
Sandomierski. - Footnotes by Krasicki.



Adam Dębski and Aleksander from the Płock
Voivodeship. Michał Prawdzic Dębski from the Przasnyski Army.
Józef, the Przasnyski delegates. Vice Regent Jakub Przasnyski,
still alive at the time. - Heraldry of Wielądek.
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Domiechowski of
the Prawdzic Coat of Arms (Vol. 3 p. 372)



Domiechowski of the Prawdzic coat of arms , in
Greater Poland and Russia. In the Ostrzeszów town books you can
find the Domiechowski transaction from 1510. Walenty and Sebastian
Władysław IV of Sieradz. Ludwik from Poznań, Jan Kazimierz, signed
the elections. Stefan had Dorota Tomicka behind him. Jan von
Gołębin founded a chapel in honor of the Virgin Mary at the
Fathers. Franciscans in Poznań. Stoikowski. Stefan Zygmunt III.
Jadwiga Ży-chlińska remained a courtier's wife against Hungarians,
Tatars, Turks and warriors and erected a tombstone in Kalisz in
1654. Starovol. monument Przemysław first prior of Mogilski 1646
and then abbot Czyrzycki of the Cistercian order 1672. His, printed
funeral sermon, Romania is in the corner. 2to the Sorrowful Mother.
3tio A playground paradise. 4 on the practice of living faith 1647.
in 12. Stefan, his son Jan Jakub Treasurer of Lemberg 1688. his son
Antoni, nephew Jan Katarzyna was first for Oleśnicki, then for
Joachim Lubomirski. Aries. N. after Marcin Koszutski.




Bells of the Prawdzic Coat of Arms (Vol. 3 p. 476)



Bells of the Prawdzic Coat of Arms . N. Dzwonowska
was a teaser for Dobrzyński after Jan Kraiński. [P 1]
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Gałęski of the
Prawdzic Coat of Arms (Vol. 4 p. 64)



Gałęski of the Prawdzic Coat of Arms . Jakub
Gałęski, Sebastian and Jędrzej flourished in the Kalisz
Voivodeship. In Lithuania, Stanisław in Nowogrodzki 1648: [p.
65]
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Gidziński of the
Prawdzic Coat of Arms (Vol. 4 p. 109)



Gidziński of the Prawdzic coat of arms , or rather
Giedziński in Ruthenia and Mazovia, a district with Dębskie, but
from Giednia possession they received this name. Of these, Paweł,
captain, on Wołoskich against Michał, expeditions. Jakub Rittermann
in Moscow, whose son Stefan Bernardyn, and Paweł served with
Potocki Mikołaj Hetman: Błażowski translator into Polish Kromera
fol. 43. praises Mikołaj Giedziński, who since his youth, already
in foreign camps, already Polish, has spent his whole life. John in
the land of Różańska 1632. Konstantyn from the Sejm of 1633.
Commissioner for the pacification of the borders of Hungary,
Constit. fol. 31. the one near Cecora, and then Chocimska also
stood bravely; but in one of them he was cut in the neck with a
Turkish saber, he was taken prisoner. Actus Leonis heroicus. His
brother Aleksander, a man of war, by Anna Dzieduszycka, fathered a
son, Jerzy, at court the front of Ferdinand, bishops of Płock and
Wrocław, polished his youth; then he became an ordinary Lateran
canon, then Bishop of Nikopolski and in 1676 auxiliary bishop of
Lemberg. a husband of piety and generosity, excellent. One,
Gidzińska Katarzyna, was for Jędrzej Maksymilian Fredro, the
voivode of Podolia, the other for Antoni Kalinowski, a teacup from
Halicki. The third nun scholastic for All Saints' Day. in Lviv. Jan
der Hofjäger 1703. Const. fol. 15. Cuda Yaroslavskie fol. 43.
Remember Giedziński, the priest from Przemyśl in 1657. N. Chef from
Lviv had behind her Zofia Grabionczanka, one of whose sons ,
Dominik, was the father of Jan Michał and Antoni. N. from
Kurdwanowska, he fathered Józef and Antoni and a daughter,
Zawadzka. then he became an ordinary Lateran canon, then Bishop of
Nikopolski and in 1676 auxiliary bishop of Lemberg. a husband of
piety and generosity, excellent. One, Gidzińska Katarzyna, was for
Jędrzej Maksymilian Fredro, the voivode of Podolia, the other for
Antoni Kalinowski, a teacup from Halicki. The third nun scholastic
for All Saints' Day. in Lviv. Jan der Hofjäger 1703. Const. fol.
15. Cuda Yaroslavskie fol. 43. Remember Giedziński, the priest from
Przemyśl in 1657. N. Chef from Lviv had behind her Zofia
Grabionczanka, one of whose sons , Dominik, was the father of Jan
Michał and Antoni. N. from Kurdwanowska, he fathered Józef and
Antoni and a daughter, Zawadzka. then he became an ordinary Lateran
canon, then Bishop of Nikopolski and in 1676 auxiliary bishop of
Lemberg. a husband of piety and generosity, excellent. One,
Gidzińska Katarzyna, was for Jędrzej Maksymilian Fredro, the
voivode of Podolia, the other for Antoni Kalinowski, a teacup from
Halicki. The third nun scholastic for All Saints' Day. in Lviv. Jan
der Hofjäger 1703. Const. fol. 15. Cuda Yaroslavskie fol. 43.
Remember Giedziński, the priest from Przemyśl in 1657. N. Chef from
Lviv had behind her Zofia Grabionczanka, one of whose sons ,
Dominik, was the father of Jan Michał and Antoni. N. from
Kurdwanowska, he fathered Józef and Antoni and a daughter,
Zawadzka. One, Gidzińska Katarzyna, was for Jędrzej Maksymilian
Fredro, the voivode of Podolia, the other for Antoni Kalinowski, a
teacup from Halicki. The third nun scholastic for All Saints' Day.
in Lviv. Jan der Hofjäger 1703. Const. fol. 15. Cuda Yaroslavskie
fol. 43. Remember Giedziński, the priest from Przemyśl in 1657. N.
Chef from Lviv had behind her Zofia Grabionczanka, one of whose
sons , Dominik, was the father of Jan Michał and Antoni. N. from
Kurdwanowska, he fathered Józef and Antoni and a daughter,
Zawadzka. One, Gidzińska Katarzyna, was for Jędrzej Maksymilian
Fredro, the voivode of Podolia, the other for Antoni Kalinowski, a
teacup from Halicki. The third nun scholastic for All Saints' Day.
in Lviv. Jan der Hofjäger 1703. Const. fol. 15. Cuda Yaroslavskie
fol. 43. Remember Giedziński, the priest from Przemyśl in 1657. N.
Chef from Lviv had behind her Zofia Grabionczanka, one of whose
sons , Dominik, was the father of Jan Michał and Antoni. N. from
Kurdwanowska, he fathered Józef and Antoni and a daughter,
Zawadzka. he was the father of Jan Michał and Antoni. N. from
Kurdwanowska, he fathered Józef and Antoni and a daughter,
Zawadzka. he was the father of Jan Michał and Antoni. N. from
Kurdwanowska, he fathered Józef and Antoni and a daughter,
Zawadzka.
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Giełbutowski of
the Prawdzic coat of arms (vol. 11 p. 138)



Giełbutowski of the Prawdzic Coat of Arms .
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Gockowski of the
Prawdzic Coat of Arms (Vol. 4 p. 161)



Gockowski of the Prawdzic Coat of Arms . Krzysztof
Gockowski signed the election of Jan Kazimierz Król with Malbork
Voivodeship. N. Gockowska, the sister of Antoni and Józef
Gockowski, was for Mikołaj Lutomski. You are also in Ukraine. [P
162]
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Gołębiowski of
the Prawdzic coat of arms (vol. 4 p. 173)



Gołębiowski of the Prawdzic Coat of Arms . Near
Nowe Miasto. From Podlodowo Gołębiowski Michał the Collector in
1595. Const. fol. 677. Wojciech in Sieradz 1648. Gołębiowska was
for Paweł Jabłonowski. Stephan served as a companion in 1674.
Michael in our order, a long-time diligent missionary, in Chojnice,
when on Good Friday he spoke to his listener more and more
fervently and fervently, losing his voice and strength in the
pulpit, he ended his life at the age of 68, 1667. Chrysostom in the
Augustinian order , twice provincial, ruled his province, then the
famous preacher of King John III. 1690. is his printed sermon
Niedołężna Tod, published in Warsaw on 4-1681.



1788. Jan and Zygmunt Gołębiowski, Grenzvogt,
Sieradzki. - Andrzej, Regent of Sieradzki. -Krasicki.
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Gołyński of the
Prawdzic Coat of Arms (Vol. 4 p. 179-181)



Gołyński of the Prawdzic Coat of Arms , in Mazovia.
The antiquities of this house, from this I derive what Dusbruch
writes. Peter Chronicles Prussia. Part. 3. around 1260, where he
praises the bravery of Martin de Golin: who, with only one
companion, attacked three Prussians, defeated two and conquered the
third; But that the other Prussians fell upon him again, and so he
cut off the throat of the third. So the larger group of newcomers
could no longer defend themselves, he was taken prisoner, when the
Prussians had to share the booty, his companion got to others; They
have two other people: against him, who wanted revenge for the loss
of their Prussians, they both agreed to wrest his life already
disarmed; In the wrong case, when Marcin wanted to save himself, he
quickly turned to one of them, his sword ripped from his sword and
hit his head on the ground: facing the other, he happily laid down
the body [p. 180] this lively battle; until one of them somehow
unraveled, sobered up Marcin, and then escorted him to Radzyn. The
third time he took four from the Germanic cavalry and twelve
Prussians, he came with them to a certain village in Sudovia,
there, after beating some and bringing the other citizens home with
a good harvest, he turned away: on the street, after this trouble
for a meal he rested a little with the people. : At that time the
Sudau fell on them, where he liked to defend himself, but seeing
that he had killed four Teutonic Knights, having fallen from his
weapon himself, he had to go with the others. The enemy, delighted
with this victory, as if he no longer had to fear anyone, made
himself so confident in the same spot that they all fell asleep:
Marcin was very close, he was just waiting for it; So, hitting them
gently, he first took all their weapons from them, and then he was
beaten into one and went away with great booty. Not much more, but
again with the same joy he will compete against these sudovites [p.
181] Landtag, from there a deputy to calm the unions, Constit. fol.
6. Wojciech Cześnik Ciechanowski. constant 1631 .fol . 29. Paweł in
Podlaskie Voivodeship 1632. Marcin in Wyszogrodzka Land 1674 and
Kazimierz in Płock. Martin died in our order in 1704.



When the citizens were reunited, W. Ks. Litewski,
near Olkiniki in 1700. Kazimierz Gołyński signed himself from the
Połock province. - Ludwik Gołyński border judge Podolski, son of
Dominik and Anna Dąbrowska, spouse, grandson of Jędrzej née
Hoszowska, great-grandson of Marcin and Anna Krasińska. The husband
spent his young age studying and mastering the national laws, since
he used his talent in various public functions, already in the
landed gentry of the Podolskie Voivodeship, already in the
Parliament of 1793. Grodziński, then a writer in the jurisdiction
of the Crown Marshal and 1795 He is an assessor in the police and
courts of appeal: always fair in his opinion, glorious in qualities
and faithful as a good citizen of his homeland. His brother, Br.
Tadeusz Gołynski Pijar, then pastor of Kleszczelewski, died in
1796. - Heraldry Wielądka.




Titel



Gorazdowski of
the Prawdzic Coat of Arms (Vol. 4 p. 195)



Gorazdowski of
the Prawdzic Coat of Arms , in Greater Poland from Gorazdów. The
landlord Jędrzej in Gorazdów, son of Mikołaj, lived around 1384.
This grandson, Jędrzej Kresa Gorazdowski from the Kalisz
Voivodeship, moved to Krakowskie and settled on the Szklany estate.
Then from that. There were grandchildren, Wojciech burgrabia
Łukowski, who took Łę-picka: his brother Jędrzej had 2 votes for
Katarzyna Przyjemska, sister of Jędrzej, the castellan of Gniezno,
and then the royal court marshal, whose son Jan flowered Baranów in
1610; Wojciech's second son, then Barbara Skrzetuska, gave birth to
a daughter, Barbara, who was married to Franciszek Niewiarowski.
The third Gabriel, who was from Broniszowna, left a son, Valerian,
to whom Katarzyna Tomicka's wife brought offspring. Christopher
Abbot of Płocki 1645. Synodus Provinc. vars. Profess Lubiński, then
Pastor Jeżowski and finally Abbot Płocki. Stefan Gorazdowski in
Ciechanów signed the election of Jan Kazimierz. W.MS. Piotrkowski,
I read a letter from Zygmunt I, King of Poland, to Ferdinand Król,
in which he recommended the Gorazdowski case with the city of
Prague. Magdalena Gorazdowska was for Goryszewski, Katarzyna for
Aleks Gorzuchowski of the Prawdzic coat of arms (vol. 4 p.
220)



Gorzuchowski of the Prawdzic Coat of Arms . WOMAN.
about the Pruskie family about her. Of these, Stanisław
Gorzuchowski flourished in 1610. Jan had Wedelsztedownia behind
him. Jerzy Wojski Smolenski 1632. in Smolensk.



the other Jaskolski was Judge Kaliski.




Goski of the Prawdzic Coat of Arms (Vol. 4 p. 225)



Goski of the Prawdzic coat of arms , with the
difference, however, that the lion does not hold a circle in its
front paws, then the surface of this coat of arms is blue, in the
helmet the lion should be with a sword. In Rawskie Voivodeship,
this house is thriving, as MS attests. Mrs. Kojalov; They say they
belong here. Adam Goski, Bishop of Wołoski from the Order of St.
Dominic 1412. Jan Abbot of Świętokrzyski around 1676.
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Gostomski of the
Prawdzic Coat of Arms (Vol. 4 p. 245)



Gostomski, coat of arms of Prawdzic , in the land
of Ciechanów. Some of them settled in the Lithuanian Principality,
but probably not Gotomski, as Kojał wanted. at MS. Like Okolski,
Gostomski is clearly writing about Gostomin.
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Gowarzewski of
the Prawdzic coat of arms (vol. 11 p. 145)



Gowarzewski of the Prawdzic Coat of Arms .
Kuropatnicki and Małachowski quoted that the earlier authors were
silent about it.
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Gradowski of the
Prawdzic Coat of Arms (Vol. 4 p. 272)



Gradowski, coat of arms of Prawdzic , near Prasnyż.
Stanisław in Ciechanów Land in 1648. N. Comrade under Potocki's
hussar banner. Gradowski Marcin published for the press, A True
Account of a Quarrel. Nowogrodzka was named in 1630 on January 9th
and 4th in Vilnius.




Titel



Gratta of the
coat of arms Prawdzic var. (T. 4 p. 276)



Gratta of the Prawdzic coat of arms, with the
difference, however, that the lion looking into his right hand
holds the ring in his paws, but there is no wall either; On the
helmet like a lion, but between two wings, shoulders turned towards
each other . Only these aborigines received in 1676 what the
constitution fol. 58. there he commemorates Franciszek Gratta, the
already deceased royal secretary, for whose services his sons
Franciszek, Paweł and Aleksander received this privilege from the
Republic. Of these, Francis fell bravely against the Turks in the
square. Gratowna Wodzicki, Eufrozyna Jędrzej Bair the highest tax
clerk, wife.




Greek Coat of Arms Prawdzic (Vol. 4 p. 277)



Greek coat of arms Prawdzic , in the province of
Brzesko Litewski, but their coat of arms is the difference that the
wall consists of seven bricks, three rows, from the wall jumps like
a yellow lion, but without truth in its paws, and with its head on
the right shield turned, two vultures on the helmet wings, I have
already seen three ostrich feathers. Mikołaj Grek, judge of the
Mielnicki country, deputy in 1613. From there, commissioner of the
Constit fiscal court. fol. 8th and 1616 he was a member of the
Seym. Krzysztof Grek the judge of Mielnicki, over whom the
Constitution of 1624. Nicholas 1635. Constit. fol. 64. Piotr the
Chalice from Brześćński 1690. Const. fol. 16. Zofia Szujski's wife,
Katarzyna, a nun of Ś. Klara in Sącz 1701. Jerzy in Pinsk district
1632. Jan 1674. Stefan 1648.




Titel



Gromnicki of the
Prawdzic coat of arms (vol. 11 p. 147)



Gromnicki of the Prawdzic Coat of Arms . Only
Małachowski mentions him in this way.




Titel



Grudowski of the
Prawdzic Coat of Arms (Vol. 11 p. 147-148)



Grudowski of the Prawdzic Coat of Arms . In
Herbarz, Duńczewski corrects Niesiecki's mistake in calling the
Gradowski family. He claims that there are no Gradowskis, but the
ones Niesiecki expresses were the ancestors of the Grudowski
family, and he writes them out with the procedure: From these
ancestors (mentioned in Niesiecki), apart from many famous and
well-deserved men, there was Tomasz Grudowski in Gruduwsk, heir and
owner standing behind Szydłowska from Płock Voivodeship, including
Ignacy, canon in Pułtusk; Anna abbess of the Benedictine nuns in
Łomża; Florian, a Teekon of the Nurska Land, heir in Cibórz in the
Michałów region, former first voto of Zaruzka, was Adam Bonifacy
bipartisanship, from which is Kisielnicka Józef, companion of the
tank brand of the military unit. Name of Mr. Michał Skorzewski,
Starost of Pyzdry; the second Alexander, the companion of Schaden;
and two daughters Marianna, and Scholastica by the maid, and Julian
the Youngest for Zaruzie and Kuleszcz, heirs in the Mazowieckie
Voivodeship, in the Łomża Region. Stanisław, the priest of Pułtusk
Seminary, also died recently. From my second marriage to my nephew
Kossowska [p. 148] of the Malbork Voivode, there was Jan with
Kalksztejnowna sterilis in Gruduwsk and Dylewo in the Dobrzyń Land,
which is in the Rypiński District, heir, cupbearer Dobrzyński;
Francis Virgin innupta; Marianna Kośnicki, cupbearer from Kiev,
with six sons and two daughters. Klara Cissowski, the wife of the
treasurer of Dobrzyński, whose staroste of Starorypiński was Józef;
Katarzyna Koziobrodzki, landlady of Dobrzyński's wife; Petronel
Pląskowski, the spouse; Rose of Stoliński stolnik Michałowski wife,
Anna panna. Wojciech Cześnik Ciechanowski, who lived around 1750.
in Dylewo in Dobrzyń Region and Rypiński County, in Wierzbów and
Kobyły in Chełmińskie Voivodeship, heritage, and in Gorczeniczka,
in Michałów Region in Chełmińskie Voivodeship, who fathered the
eldest Adam with Lewald Powalska, who died young; Jędrzej the
captain in the regiment of the Crown Horse Guards from JKM and
Rzplta, Ewa after the Murzynowski flag from Michałowski; The
scholastic nun of Fr. Benedict's reign in Toruń; Antoni, also the
youngest, Ludwik, the Swordbearer of the Łomża Region in the
Masovian Voivodeship. - Herbarium by Duńczewski. Jędrzej the
captain in the regiment of the Crown Horse Guards from JKM and
Rzplta, Ewa after the Murzynowski flag from Michałowski; The
scholastic nun of Fr. Benedict's reign in Toruń; Antoni, also the
youngest, Ludwik, the Swordbearer of the Łomża Region in the
Masovian Voivodeship. - Herbarium by Duńczewski. Jędrzej the
captain in the regiment of the Crown Horse Guards from JKM and
Rzplta, Ewa after the Murzynowski flag from Michałowski; The
scholastic nun of Fr. Benedict's reign in Toruń; Antoni, also the
youngest, Ludwik, the Swordbearer of the Łomża Region in the
Masovian Voivodeship. - Herbarium by Duńczewski.
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Gruja of the
Prawdzic Coat of Arms (Vol. 11 p. 148-149)



Gruja of the coat of arms of Prawdzic . During the
reign of Jan Kazimierz Król, Kasper Gruja, the heir to the Fulczyn
estate, lived in the Kiev region and was killed there by the
Cossacks. This Kasper Gruja had behind him Biesiadowska vom One and
a Half Cross, with whom he sired Samuel Georgia, who served in the
war with Prince Jeremiasz Korybut Wiśniowiecki, with whom he was a
colonel and commanded the army more than once, learned from his
youth to defeat the enemy easily and perfectly defeating, more than
once by Khmelnytsky, the uprising over the Tatars and Cossacks, he
triumphed for the command of his commander. The same Samuel Gruja
who still served as King Władysław was at first captain; when
Prince Jeremiasz Wiśniowiecki, after his return from abroad,
gathered 30,000 soldiers and organized camps for King Władysław,
with which he was well armed and sent out his 20,000 addicts [p.
149] Wiśniowiecki Korybut was practiced what would be necessary to
write about what Temberski Palm expresses: Corybuth and Historycy
past. The same Samuel Gruja, after Zadnieprze left Poland, moved to
the Volhynia Voivodeship, where he understood in sociam vitae
Konstancja z Libiszów Libiszowska, the coat of arms of Wieniawa. He
took half his wife Libiszów, in the Sandomierz voivodeship, in the
Oświęcim district, then in the same voivodeship and in the Stężycka
countryside he bought the village of Sarny jure haereditario Samuel
Gruja, a colonel and regiment bearer who fathered a son with
Libiszewska Mikołaj, Father of Samuel Grua, the administrator of
Bracławski, and his brothers expressed below. what and expresses
the Temberski palm: Corybuth and past historians. The same Samuel
Gruja, after Zadnieprze left Poland, moved to the Volhynia
Voivodeship, where he understood in sociam vitae Konstancja z
Libiszów Libiszowska, the coat of arms of Wieniawa. He took half
his wife Libiszów, in the Sandomierz voivodeship, in the Oświęcim
district, then in the same voivodeship and in the Stężycka
countryside he bought the village of Sarny jure haereditario Samuel
Gruja, a colonel and regiment bearer who fathered a son with
Libiszewska Mikołaj, Father of Samuel Grua, the administrator of
Bracławski, and his brothers expressed below. what and expresses
the Temberski palm: Corybuth and past historians. The same Samuel
Gruja, after Zadnieprze left Poland, moved to the Volhynia
Voivodeship, where he understood in sociam vitae Konstancja z
Libiszów Libiszowska, the coat of arms of Wieniawa. He took half
his wife Libiszów, in the Sandomierz voivodeship, in the Oświęcim
district, then in the same voivodeship and in the Stężycka
countryside he bought the village of Sarny jure haereditario Samuel
Gruja, a colonel and regiment bearer who fathered a son with
Libiszewska Mikołaj, Father of Samuel Grua, the administrator of
Bracławski, and his brothers expressed below. where in sociam vitae
he understood the constancy of Libiszów Libiszowska, the coat of
arms of Wieniawa. He took half his wife Libiszów, in the Sandomierz
voivodeship, in the Oświęcim district, then in the same voivodeship
and in the Stężycka countryside he bought the village of Sarny jure
haereditario Samuel Gruja, a colonel and regiment bearer who
fathered a son with Libiszewska Mikołaj, Father of Samuel Grua, the
administrator of Bracławski, and his brothers expressed below.
where in sociam vitae he understood the constancy of Libiszów
Libiszowska, the coat of arms of Wieniawa. He took half his wife
Libiszów, in the Sandomierz voivodeship, in the Oświęcim district,
then in the same voivodeship and in the Stężycka countryside he
bought the village of Sarny jure haereditario Samuel Gruja, a
colonel and regiment bearer who fathered a son with Libiszewska
Mikołaj, Father of Samuel Grua, the administrator of Bracławski,
and his brothers expressed below.



This Mikołaj Gruja in obsequiis bellicis always
served in Husarsko with Adam Sieniawski, castellan of Kraków, grand
hetman of the crown, he accepted in sociam vitae Anna de Sulimov
Falęcka, whose father was Terrigena of Lubelskie Voivodeship, coat
of arms Leszczyc, that is Bróg and he fathered three sons: the
eldest Samuel of Stolnik Bracławski, then Stanisław and Hieronim,
who owned property in the Sandomierskie Voivodeship, and in the
Stężycka Land 1 hereditary village of Sarny, which belonged to the
Stężycki Fortress. Sorting is also carried out in Villa
Wierzchowiska in the Lubelskie Voivodeship and in the Urzędowski
District. In the Wołyński Voivodeship, in the Krzemieniec District,
the villages of Jankowice and Świnna were borrowed from the
Wiśniowiecki princes. From these princes in the Kiev Voivodeship
and in the Żytomierski District the villages of Skwirka, Szalejówka
and Tokarówkę in the gangs.



Samuel Prawdzic de Kosow Gruja, Stolnik Bracławski,
elder brother of the outspoken, beautiful and glorious ruling self,
lives this period (1755) in love and special respect among noble
and brotherly noble lords, who everywhere have his esteem and
sincerity.



Stanisław Gruja, butler from Stężycki, owned by
Wierzchowiska, and Hieronim Gruja, his brother from Stężycki.
Haeres bonorum Sarny, in the bachelor status of 1756. from all
estimates. - Duńczewski.
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Gulczewski of
the Prawdzic Coat of Arms (Vol. 4 p. 329-330)



Gulczewski of the Prawdzic Coat of Arms , in Płock
Voivodeship. Of these, three were born in succession by the Płock
bishops. Nicholas the Elder, blown up by the Płock cantor in 1367.
Far from ambition, even more so for this function, he seemed to
everyone, in Rome, by order of Pope Urban V, to be consecrated by
Cardinal Ostieński, but for the second year, transferred to another
world, that is, 1369. in Plock buried. Stanisław, the second
brother after him, entered the cathedral and was first the parish
priest of Kuyavian and canon of Płock; a learned bishop, of great
piety and generosity to the poor, but [p. 330] and the latter, no
longer than his elder brother, ruled this church: because after two
years, also disturbed by paralysis, he ceased to live in 1371.
Named Dobiesław Sówka, her third brother, the youngest after both
descended, elected to this dignity under the Płock Chapter, The
Bishop of great heart, who was particularly committed to the rights
and freedoms of the Church, which the predecessors had either lost
or neglected , he recovered legally: Władysław from the Opole duke,
retained for the tithe from Dobrzyń, pressed the curse that he
returned what was due to God, but he did not have long time to
enjoy this diocese, because soon his was deprived stroke of his
life. Łubienski in Vitis Episcop. place Raciborz of Gulczewo
Chancellor of the Dukes of Mazovia 1453. Statute. Mazov. fol. 109.
Jędrzej castellan from Płock 1408. Jan from Gulczew, voivode from
Rawski 1544. Jędrzej voivode from Rawski 1572. Małgorzata Piotr
Szczawiński, chamberlain from Gostyński, wife from 1473. These were
mentioned in the first volume; and that the Sierpscy write from
Gulczewo, perhaps because some of those I put here belong to the
Sierpski family. Caliss. Then she was behind Zaręba from Kalinowa,
her father Jędrzej, the voivode of Rawski. Jews who were The
sacrament stabbed with knives, severely punished, the unspoiled
lord of zeal. Dedicated to Vysotsky. Vitae S. Cathars. She brought
48 of our people during the air from the college in Kalisz, dined
generously in Rychwał and died in 1606. Zofia Gulczewska was for
Jędrzej Gumowski, the cupbearer of Wiski ale sterilis. Elżbieta
after Mikołaj Brudzewski, the governor of Łęczyca. N. had behind
him Działyńska, voivode Chełmińska. Caliss. Then she was behind
Zaręba from Kalinowa, her father Jędrzej, the voivode of Rawski.
Jews who were The sacrament stabbed with knives, severely punished,
the unspoiled lord of zeal. Dedicated to Vysotsky. Vitae S.
Cathars. She brought 48 of our people during the air from the
college in Kalisz, dined generously in Rychwał and died in 1606.
Zofia Gulczewska was for Jędrzej Gumowski, the cupbearer of Wiski
ale sterilis. Elżbieta after Mikołaj Brudzewski, the governor of
Łęczyca. N. had behind him Działyńska, voivode Chełmińska. Zofia
Gulczewska was behind Jędrzej Gumowski the butler Wiski ale
sterilis. Elżbieta after Mikołaj Brudzewski, the governor of
Łęczyca. N. had behind him Działyńska, voivode Chełmińska. Zofia
Gulczewska was behind Jędrzej Gumowski the butler Wiski ale
sterilis. Elżbieta after Mikołaj Brudzewski, the governor of
Łęczyca. N. had behind him Działyńska, voivode Chełmińska.




Coat of arms of Prawdzic (Vol. 7 p. 487-491)



To bid the coat of arms . The yellow lion should
come out of the red wall as if coming out so that only half of it
is visible, and part of its tail pointing up, with its whole body
turned to the left shield, in its front paws, the left of it holds
an iron wheel, or the truth, or the truth. So, what they put on the
tables, such a lion falls out of the helmet and crown, but you see
a little more of him than on the shield; this is how they describe
it: Paproc. in the fol. 1051. and 1187. For the coat of arms. fol.
491. Approx. vol. 2. fol. 496. Jewel) fol. 73. White. fol. 178.MS.
P. Kojał. Potocki coat of arms collection. The beginning of this
coat of arms is frequently used by our authors from Androd, a
native of Dacia, this u



*) Małachowski and others mark the shield field
with blue, river, rose and silver crosses. - PW [p. 488] Serving a
stricter lord, harder than he was and sometimes beaten, wanting to
save himself from the inhuman man of this passion, he took refuge
in the deep African desert, there from the heat, which is too dying
for him, snuggling up to the cave, and in a short time he sees the
lion returning to the same den as to his beds; Androd's hair stood
on end with fear on his head, but in his opinion he let him more
mercy: for the lion of youth, who had noticed him, grazing his mane
and tail, seemed to beg him to tie his leg out of the sharp strife
free thorn; lifting up the wounded leg, he carefully tore out
Androd's stubble, squeezed out the pus, cleaned the wound, and
bandaged it; what is grateful that this animal, wanting to show
itself, fell out of the cave on a roundabout, captured game, he
shared with his doctor; For three years Leo thus supported his
benefactor, until Androd, longing for his life with the beasts,
left the desert, then wandered the world, but was made known by his
master, his African proconsul, from whom he had fled, he was sent
back to Rome, where he was exposed to the amphitheater in the eyes
of the whole city, playing with animals rather than certain doom.
The first lion descended on this scene, the same one with which
Androdus hid in the African desert, but was not long ago captured
alive by this adventure and taken to Rome. Instantly the bristly
lion met his doctor, and as his benefactor, he straightened up,
licked his whole stature on the legs, and shaped him into
benevolence. Rome looked at it and, unable to understand why Androd
took so much delight in the wild lion, attributed it to sorcery;
Therefore, the second poisonous beast lowers Lynx on him, who,
seeing the lion, snatched it from Androd's hands, jumped to Rysio
and quickly tore him apart. Androd later asked why this helpfulness
[p. 489] The lion approached him when he was telling him all that
had happened to him; not only given life, but endowed with fortune,
began to delight in Leo's coat of arms; It is in order. ex Aulo
Gellio lib. 5. Cap. 14. Antonio Balingheim SJ Lib. morum a brutis
petita institutio and others. He described the same story to Labbe
in Elogiis fol. 552. but that in the coat of arms of Androd the
lion was not given a name by Okolski. he said; not only given life,
but endowed with fortune, began to delight in Leo's coat of arms;
It is in order. ex Aulo Gellio lib. 5. Cap. 14. Antonio Balingheim
SJ Lib. morum a brutis petita institutio and others. He described
the same story to Labbe in Elogiis fol. 552. but that in the coat
of arms of Androd the lion was not given a name by Okolski. he
said; not only given life, but endowed with fortune, began to
delight in Leo's coat of arms; It is in order. ex Aulo Gellio lib.
5. Cap. 14. Antonio Balingheim SJ Lib. morum a brutis petita
institutio and others. He described the same story to Labbe in
Elogiis fol. 552. but that in the coat of arms of Androd the lion
was not given a name by Okolski.



Bielski fol. 178. Another for the beginning of this
coat of arms, the lion, he sets with a revolution. The Lusitan, a
right to Africa, on his way to Africa, Leo stumbled to stand up to
the dragon, as the lion began to fail in that fight, the Lusitan's
bravery escaped ultimate ruin; who rewarded him not only by
following him everywhere like a dog, but also by feeding his catch
with game. In a later skirmish with the Moors, the Lusitian was
wounded in such a way that his blood oozed out: a lion stood over
him and wanted to save his benefactress, the lizard underneath, and
when she licked this blood, the lion cut it with his leg. and the
other ran, carrying an herb in her mouth, which, on touching the
cut lizard, instantly cured her; what, having perceived the
Lusitanian; and after beating the lizards and applying the herb to
his wound, he remained in good health. Later the Lusitanian died,
the lion reached his grave, so long without food he lay roaring
over his corpse until he himself died. He uses Labbe in Elog. f.
554. and the third by Alexius, and with the lion raised by him, a
transaction beautifully written by himself, but that either this or
that should pass from the lion to the coat of arms on this
occasion, who can guess , and not what I should say for sure.
Okolski further writes that when one of the descendants of Androd,
a warrior and brave man of the Menin family, seized a great heiress
in Hetruria, who sealed herself with a red wall, he arranged his
coat of arms in this form on the red wall. He was of use to his
lion. Later, on the Rhine, some people settled from this house,
where today the Counts of Dinheim took the lion from the wall, one
of whom settled in Poland during the reign of Bolesław Krzywousta,
captivated by the glory of such a great warrior, his name Jędrzej
Dinhein, and after showing himself to this gentleman with a big
heart, married himself, John the Truth. of Gostyński provincial
judge, count of Szczawina and Trąbki, an only child, according to
Gostyń land registers: it is said to have been around 1123. And as
a reminder whence such a great fortune fell upon him, the coat of
arms from his wife Pravda, or the iron wheel to his native He
folded the paws of the lion. So the descendants from him
multiplied, from their estates, got different names, because on the
foundation of the Trąbski church in [p. 490] 1313. Counts from
Trąbki, others from Łabiszyn, others from Gulczewo and others from
Szczawin have already signed. WOMAN. It. Rutki says that some of
the ancestors didn't have a straight circle but a wreath in lion's
paws, which was therefore the custom of the ancient Romans to give
them away to those who, with their bravery in drawing a fortress,
were the first to jump on the walls to help this opportunity to
understand this coat of arms, to one of the bravest bachelors, in
the times of Aleksander Sever or M. Aurelius, and later brought to
Poland. Petrasancta, when describing foreign coats of arms, does
not set any similar ones to our ancestors, or you will find therein
many such houses, which bear the lion on the shield, as the
Emmeorum in Britain, the Malaspins in Italy, etc. The field on the
The shield of this coat of arms does not match, because some in the
white field, some in blue, some lions on the right of the shield,
some on the left, head on the left, others the lion on the helmet,
others also have three ostrich feathers.



ancestors of this house.



Bielski fol. 283. about his house says that the
Prawdzicowie stood bravely in it with Edyga Tamerlanes, the hetman
of the occasion. Franko, the Bishop of Wrocław in Silesia, also
known as Swanko 2 after the death of Żyrosław, was elected to this
cathedral and consecrated by Peter, the second name of the
Archbishop of Gniezno, in 1181, who ruled this church for seventeen
years perpetually Peace in 1199. Długosz m history yours. Marcia,
the voivode of Brzesko Kujawski in 1259, as stated in the first
volume. Tomasz von Wązosz, the castellan of Słońsk, from whom the
village Dziardanowice was named after Zbylut Kujawski, for one
hundred and twenty grosze Praski Grosze around 1379. At that time.
in the episcope. Vladislav. fol. 250. Piotr, the bishop of Poznań,
ascended from the dean of Poznań in 1253, but he did not enjoy it
more than a year and two months after entering the tomb, via the
Poznań tumor 1254. Długosz in Vitis Episc. Posnan. and in history.
January II. of this name, Bishop of Płock, surname Wysocki., was
formerly a Płock scholastic, his strength was supported by pleasure
and humanity for everything, and he lived in his pastoral office
for fourteen years, that is until Pączek 1310. from 1296 ... he was
a bishop almost absorbed in beatitude and prayer, ecclesiastical
discipline peculiar to the stranger adherents; after his death it
was deposited in his cathedral. Lubia. Vitae Bishop. place [P 491]
he was a bishop almost absorbed in piety and prayer, and strangely
adhering to ecclesiastical discipline; after his death it was
deposited in his cathedral. Lubia. Vitae Bishop. place [P 491] he
was a bishop almost absorbed in piety and prayer, and strangely
adhering to ecclesiastical discipline; after his death it was
deposited in his cathedral. Lubia. Vitae Bishop. place [P
491]



Herbowni.



Rudzki, Rynaczewski, Sarbiewski, Sękowski,
Siciński, Sierakowski, Sierpski, Smarżewski, Smitkowski,
Sokołowski, Sołohub, Strożewski, Strzałkowski, Szczawiński;
Szubski, Szymakowski, Tarzecki, Tomisławski, Trąbski, Tuczampski,
Wierzbowski, Witosławski, Włodek, Wołczek, Labicki, Zajgczkowski,
Żeleński, Zubczewski.



Kuropatnicki, Małachowski and other families
complement this coat of arms:



Bratkowski, Giełbutowski, Gruja, Łakiszewski
Mukanski, Narolski, Oryszowski, Śmijkowski, Śmitrowski,
Stepankowski, Stroszewski.
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Hunowski of the
Prawdzic Coat of Arms (Vol. 4 p. 396)



Hunowski of the Prawdzic Coat of Arms . Paweł
Hunowski, Voivode of Bełżec, his daughter was married to Bolesław,
Duke of Mazowiecki in 1477. Biel. fol. 470. Approx.
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Iłowski of the
Prawdzic coat of arms (vol. 4 p. 403)



Iłowski of the Prawdzic Coat of Arms , in Mazovia.
Aleksander Iłowski, the Płock voivode, under Mikołaj Firlej,
hetman, established the beginnings of his knightly works, where,
showing himself very bravely, he was sent as a colonel to the
Prussian war and defeated the Germans at Heisbelga; after two
hundred horses had fallen out, and the horses, carts, and stores
led to the enemy's camp he took; in a few days he again invaded the
enemy country, where he so destroyed everything that the Teutonic
Knights hardly starved, but he did not let them go of their own
accord, having once cut them off, he again stumbled upon Gutsad so
happy with them, that after beating them, he brought some from the
army of the Teutonic Knights to Toruń. Starovol. in Bellat. Sarm.
White. fol. 548. His son, Jan Cześnik Wiski, deputy of the Płock
province, signed the election of Sigismund III. constant [P
404]
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